GREEN TOWNSHIP FIRE & EMS
Douglas J. Witsken, Fire & EMS Chief

6303 Harrison Avenue, Cincinnati, OH 45247
Phone: (513) 574-0474 Fax: (513) 574-8607
E-mail: fire@greentwp.org Website: www.greentwp.org

December 18, 2012

Green Township Resident
Dear Resident:

In order to better serve the water supply needs to your home in case of a fire, we are revising our
hose deployment plan in all residential areas located a minimum of 900 feet from a fire hydrant.

These revisions require the use of “fire” signs located along the driving route to identify points of
deployment. The signs are red in color and identify either a “Fire” 1, 2, 3, or 4, depending on the
relative distance from the hydrant.

Over the next several months, our personnel may be working in your neighborhood to measure
distances and install needed signs. If the signs create a problem on your property, we will gladly

consider alternative mounting options or practical relocations.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding this project, please call me to discuss. I can be
reached at (513) 574-0474.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Yestf Sodlrs

Assistant Chief, Scott Souders



